OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 1.8 2012

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

This bill would require the Department of Consumer Affairs to place specific language
on its website regarding construction defects. This has already been done.

So 1n keeping with the author’s oft-stated mantra that government should not be wasteful
or do unnecessary things, I am returning Assembly Bill 1892 without my signature.

Sincerely,
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